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A double-murder trial in La Crosse County could happen in May, but that's not  definite yet.

  

The trial of Jeff Lepsch is tentatively planned for a week, beginning on May  6th.  The starting
date and length of the trial could be settled later this  month.  Lepsch is charged with the
shooting deaths of Paul and A-J Petras at  May's Photo in La Crosse.  The father and son were
killed in the store on  September 15th.
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